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          Appendix  10 

AOFC General Assembly, Woodlands, Singapore                                  
6th of December 2007 at 10.00 am 

Participants Participants:  
Australia:                 Steve King, Juerg Khim 
India:                       Prabhjoth Singh Gill 
Japan:                      Yosino Takabonu 
Korea:                      Hwang Joo Kim, Gum Sung Kang 
Malaysia:                 Suresh  
Singapore:               Sani Mohd. Salim, Pierre Boudville and Rossilawati Roslan 
IFF:                         Renato Orlando, John Liljelund  

 
Report on 
present issues 

1) Opening of the Meeting 
Mr. Sani Mohd. Salim opened the AOFC GA and greeted all the participants welcome to the 
General Assembly in Singapore, hoping that everyone had enjoyed the ongoing APAC.  
Mr. Renato Orlando greeted the General Assembly in the name of the IFF President Mr. 
Tomas Eriksson and thanked the AOFC CB for the actions taken so far. 
2)   Approval of present Associations and the voting roll 
Mr. Salim conducted the roll call and the following member associations were present; 
Australia, India, Japan, Korea, Malaysia and Singapore  
3)    Approval of the CB report 
Mr. Salim gave a short report of what has been done during the last years. The AOFC office 
has been opened at the Valhalla Sports Hall, with the help of the Singapore Sports Council 
and Ms. Rossilawati Roslan has been employed as the secretary of the AOFC, since the start 
of 2007. Two lecturers from AOFC (Emily Koh and Lily Suriani Tan) have been sent by IFF 
and AOFC to conduct a coaching seminar in Beijing and Mr. Salim and Mr. Suresh and Ms. 
Roslan participated in an event for developing Floorball in Thailand in July. Also a 
qualification for the Women’s WFC has been organised between Singapore and Japan. 
4)     Approval of the financial report and the auditors report 
Mr. Salim explained that there have been some problems to open a bank account for the 
AOFC, which will be solved now after the present AOFC General Assembly. 
5)   Approval of the budget and working plan for the next two years 
Mr. Salim presented a plan for the coming years, stressing on the need to develop the 
activities of the AOFC, by increasing the number of international competitions, building own 
coaching materials and promote Floorball in the region, finding new countries in this area. 
One task for the AOFC is to focus on the referee development, in order to have an Asian 
referee pair refereeing in an IFF World Championship in the future. 
AOFC will establish two subcommittees. The committees are a Technical committee looking 
after the Development issues, like referees, coaching and other development issues. The 
second committee would concentrate on Marketing and Information. 
Mr. Salim expressed that the AOFC office and the committees will come with their proposal 
for a budget for their respective areas to the AOFC CB.  
6)   Elections 
AOFC President for two years 
Mr. Sani Mohd. Salim was re-elected as the President of AOFC for 2008-2009. 
Nine CB members for two years 
Australia made a proposal to change the AOFC Statues, so that non-citizens can be elected 
for the AOFC CB. The proposal was approved and the statues changed. The elected CB. 
Mr. Steve King, vice president, Australia  
Mr. Kang, treasurer, Korea 
Mr. Pierre Boudeville, secretary general, Singapore  
Mr. Juerg Khim, Australia; Mr. Yoshino, Japan; Mr. Kato, Japan; Mr. H.J. Kim, Korea 
Mr. Edward Lim, Malaysia and Mr. Suresh Subriamian, Malaysia 
Mr. Gill representing India asked why the there were no Indian elected to the AOFC CB. Mr. 
Suresh explained that there had been no proposal given by the Indian Federation, in time and 
therefore it is not possible to elect any Indian to the AOFC CB. Mr. King pointed out that the 
AOFC looks forward to have an Indian nominee in 2009 and hoped that there could be 
representatives included from India in the committees.  



IFF - ExCo Report 

 2

 
Issues that 
need to be 
discussed or 
decided upon 

• The changed AOFC Statues to be approved by the IFF CB (January 12th Vantaa) 
• The AOFC General Assembly will be held in connection to the APAC in 2009 
 

 
New ideas, 
etc… 
 

AOFC will be using a part of the IFF site as their own site, with their own logo and 
information 
 

 
 
with kind regards, 
 
 
John Liljelund 
secretary general 
 


